
MEMO 

To: Park Board 

From: Greg Vitale, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Date: December 17, 2019 

Re: White Oak Park/Twin Creek Park Bridge Plank Replacement 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The replacement of the old planks from the bridge between White Oak Park and Twin Creek Park have 

been replaced with composite wood.  The old planks were warped, they attracted mildew and algae due 

to the lack of sunlight and they were very slippery when wet.   This material is more attractive and a lot 

safer.  Included in the agenda are some pictures of the bridge.   

 

 


